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Comments: Proposed Wilderness

 

I've reviewed the proposals for the Magdalena District and I oppose adding to these wilderness areas.  The

reason these are not already wilderness areas, is that they are not the prime areas on the District.  As a

backpacker over 60, I like to be able to get close to the prime areas without hiking miles across the foothills.  As a

retired FS employee on the Cibola and Region 3, I am very familiar with this area.  

 

Thanks, 

 

Michael Noland

3805 Tres Pinos LN NW

Albuquerque, NM 87107

 


